
Colebrook Conservation Commission 
Colebrook Town Hall  
562 Colebrook Road 
Colebrook, CT 06021 
 
MINUTES OF:  Regular Meeting, April 12, 2016 
 
Meeting was called to order at 7:03 pm 
 
Present:  Jerry Rathbun, Ed Lestinsky,  Edna Travis, Greg Millard, Rich Krudner, Sally 
Stebbins 
No Public Comment 
 
Minutes:  Motion to approve minutes of March 8th was made by Greg and seconded by Ed.  
Minutes were approved. 
 
Old Business: 
 
Bridges:  The Commission will plan to get the trail head sign up this summer.  We will 
create maps later.  We have enough in the budget for the plaque thanking John Burrows. 
 
Clean Up Day:  Clean Up Day will be April 23rd.  There will not be separate bags for 
recycling and trash this year.  There will not be posters.  The Town Hall meeting room will 
be open for sign ups from 9 to 11am. 
 
Vernal pool project:  Rich Krudner will overlay a map of the pools located on Camp Jewell 
on a Camp Jewell map.  The Connecticut Audubon Society is interested in creating a school 
presentation, perhaps as part of the 5th grade pond study class.  Rich will be in contact with 
the schools to see how to integrate it into the new science curriculum. 
 
We will also create an informational handout for the public to distribute at the Labor Day 
Fair. 
 
Fair:  The Commission will have a booth at the fair with information on vernal pools and the 
trails. 
 
Next meeting:  The next regular meeting will be May 10, 2016. 
 
Adjourn:  Greg moved to adjourn.  Ed seconded.  Meeting adjourned at 7:42 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sally Stebbins, Secretary 


